
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To: Dr. Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Danielle Sochor, Chief Academic Officer   

 

Date: March 7, 2016 

 

Re:   action memo 

         March 23, 2016 board meeting 

 

 

Requesting the board to approve the Comprehensive Equity Plan and Statement of Assurance 

for the 2016-2017 school year. The full document with supporting attachments will also be 

available for review and placed on the table in a black binder. 

 

 


